
Board Quarterly Newsletter Debuts October 12th  

 

 

 

On October 12th, Mecklenburg County will publish its 2nd Board 
of County Commissioners Newsletter. This will be a quarterly 
online publication that allows commissioners to post stories 
regarding activities in their districts. Residents can subscribe to 
the newsletter by clicking here. 

The newsletter will include news, photos and links about events, 
and general district activities - not campaign information. Links 
will also be provided to commissioners’ social media pages. 

 

http://charmeck.org/mecklenburg/county/CountyManagersOffice/BOCC/Pages/Home.aspx
http://charmeck.org/mecklenburg/county/CountyManagersOffice/BOCC/Pages/Home.aspx
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/NCCHARMECK/subscriber/new?topic_id=NCCHARMECK_1355

